
The FM  translator options are too expensive given the premise that the AM band needs immediate 

relief because it is already suffering economically due to the un level technical playing field . 

A small company can't just immediately expend $20‐$40K just to buy low power FM equipment and 

hope somehow it pays for itself (and returns on the investment).  In fact an investment like that would 

likely force more programming cuts to pay for (the investment), so the station takes another "hit" on 

programming and public service. 

Moving AM to FM is not solving the AM problem.  Moreover moving AM programming to FM degrades 

the band value even more (not to mention cluttering up the FM Band). 

Here's my idea: A step that could be immediately taken and really not cost anyone a cent (other than 

the power bill) would be to create another type "window" of  a  year during which time every AM 

station that would qualify for an FM translator be given the opportunity to run their AM signal at 500‐

1000 watts at night, roughly their current pre sunrise authority.  After the trial period, any interference 

complaints can be evaluated. The broadcaster gets to choose; do they apply for an FM translator or can 

survive with a post sunset signal which covers their city of license.  If the licensee prefers the all AM 

option then they lose their FM eligibility, if they choose the FM translator option, then they must go 

dark from sunset to sunrise. 


